THE IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF TROPICAL AGRICULTURE

(INCORPORATED BY ROYAL CHARTER
AND
IMPERIAL DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
FOR THE WEST INDIES.

TRINIDAD.

In reply please refer to No.. (1.2

22nd January, 1931,

Dear Sir,

Your letter of January 3rd, I beg to acknowledge the

return of Professor Engledow's Report and thank you for

returning it. I had heard that Sir Arthur Currie was
visiting India and I was wondering whether this revort,
which is confidential, had been mislaid.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

Professor Carleton Stanley,
Assistant to the Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal.




